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July 7, 2010 

Mr, Pete Martinez 
Chairman, Palm Beach Medical College 
p,O, Box 212889 
Royal Palm Beach, FL 33421 

Dear Chairman Martinez: 

I am writing with regard to the potential appointment of John Donovan as a Professor at 
Palm Beach Medical College, 

While Provost at Harvard University from 1994 to 1997, I taught with John in a number 
of executive programs at his firm, Cambridge Technology Group, He was an outstanding 
teacher: articulate, engaging, and effective_ 

During this same period, I socialized with John and his wife, Linda, and visited with them 
at two of their homes_It was always enjoyable_ 

I left Harvard in 1997, and last saw the Donovans more than a decade ago, so I am unable 
to comment on John's professional or personal activities since that time_ 




